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Catherine Borgia 
Chairwoman of the Board 
Legislator, 9th District 

 
 
 
TO:  Sunday Vanderberg, Clerk of the Board of Legislators 
 
FROM: Catherine Borgia, Legislator, 9th District 
 
DATE:  March 29, 2023 
 
RE:  Appointment to the Westchester County Board of Ethics 
 
In accordance with Chapter 883.401, I hereby appoint Jeremy Basso, of Cortlandt Manor, as a Board of 
Legislators member of the Westchester County Board of Ethics.  
 
This appointment shall be made by an ACT and is subject to approval by the Board of Legislators.  
 
Please place this memo, and attached letter, resume, and ACT on the April 3, 2023 Westchester County 
Board of Legislators meeting agenda for referral to the Appointments Committee.  
 
Thank you.  
 



TO: BOARD OF LEGISLATORS 
 COUNTY OF WESTCHESTER 
 
  Your Committee recommends passage of “An Act approving Jeremy Basso as a member of 

the Westchester County Board of Ethics.”  

 Your Committee is informed that pursuant to section 883.401 of the Laws of Westchester 

County, the Board of Ethics shall consist of seven members, five of whom shall be appointed by 

the County Executive, and two of whom shall be appointed by the Chair of the Board of 

Legislators. The members appointed by the County Executive shall be subject to confirmation by 

the Board of Legislators, while the members appointed by the Chair of the Board of Legislators 

shall be subject to approval by Act of the Board of Legislators.   

 Your Committee is further informed that Catherine Borgia, Chair of the Board of Legislators 

has appointed Jeremy Basso to serve as a member of the Board of Ethics for a term to expire on 

December 31, 2023.  Mr. Basso has a long career working in the fields of finance and waste services, 

founding and operating an international waste services provider. Mr. Basso also works with his 

community, serving as a trustee of the Board of Education for the Hendrick Hudson School District 

as well as working with other civic organizations. 

Your Committee therefore recommends approval of the appointment of Jeremey Basso as a 

member of the Board of Ethics.   

White Plains, New York 
                          , 2023 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE ON 
  



 
ACT NO.            -2023 

 
An Act approving Jeremey 
Basso as a member of the 
Westchester County Board 
of Ethics. 
 

 
BE IT ENACTED by the County Board of the County of Westchester as follows: 

 

Section 1.  Pursuant to Section 883.401 of the Laws of Westchester County, Jeremey Basso, has been 
appointed by the Chair of the Board of Legislators as a member of the Board of Ethics for a term to 
expire on December 31, 2023. 

Section 2. The appointment of Jeremey Basso to the Board of Ethics is hereby approved for a term 
to expire on December 31, 2023.  

Section 3.  This Act shall take effect immediately. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Jeremy Basso 
jeremy.basso@gmail.com 

 
I grew up in Westchester County and spent most of my life here, graduating from Hendrick 
Hudson High School in 1994.  I was a multisport varsity athlete and was the Captain of the 
football team.  I graduated with a bachelor's degree from Assumption College in Worcester, MA 
with a major in marketing and a minor in law and economics. I also played varsity football. 
 
Upon graduation, I was hired by Knight Securities, a publicly traded market maker, and obtained 
my series 7 license.  My first role was a client services position, shortly followed by a role on 
trade support acting as a liaison between trading teams and the technology development.  Shortly 
after, I was recruited by the firm's head trader and became an assistant market maker providing 
liquidity to both retail and institutional investors who wished to trade NASDAQ listed equities.   
 
After working for Knight, I began my career in the solid waste and recycling industry. I started 
off in sales and was quickly promoted to a hybrid role of sales, account management and 
company operations.  We managed waste and recycling programs for national retailers and added 
value from a pricing and customer service perspective.  My tenure here is where I was able to 
further advance my skills in managing people and business strategy, while balancing client 
service and account expectations.  This company closed its doors in 2010 when receivables grew 
on the tail of the financial crisis and the owner was unable to continue operations. 
 
In June of 2010, I began my current role, Founder/President of Complete Solutions & Sourcing, 
a wholly owned managed waste service provider.  We specialize in designing/building, 
managing and servicing waste and recycling programs for many of the largest commercial real 
estate, multi family, and retail operators throughout The United States, Canada and the 
Caribbean.  We analyze data, develop and report diversion metrics and aide our clients with all 
things waste, recycling and composting to make certain they have the best opportunity to reach 
their goals while making certain they provide their investors, residents, tenants and employees 
with the most cost effective program and highest level of service to match the profile of these 
industry leading organizations. We started with 3 employees and now have well over 50, 
continuing our double digit year over year growth since the inception of the organization creating 
well over 1 million in sales for each employee on our team.  We are a national leader in our 
industry and are often considered to be the bar for which other competitors and peers are 
measured, regardless of industry. We are a licensed hauler in Westchester County and continue 
to maintain our licensure in good standing. 
 
IN addition to professional accomplishments, I am currently a trustee of the Board of Education 
at the Hendrick Hudson School District, I sit on the board of Be First Boxing, providing athletic 
opportunities to children and adults, which has a mission to open doors to all athletes regardless 
of financial stature and an active member of my local community , working closely with DFS to 
provide for holiday gifts, food and support to those who are struggling to provide for themselves 
and/or their families.   
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